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18th February 2022 
 

Staffing Changes 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
We would like to share with you some staffing changes, which take effect from 28th February 2022. 
It is never our intention to change staffing, particularly your child’s class teacher through the year 
but sometimes this is completely unavoidable and we will continue to do all that we can to ensure 
that your children are well supported and not impacted by any changes to staff in school.  
 
Miss Parry, our Year 4 supply teacher is leaving Eastway today to take on her new teaching role. I 
am sure you will join me in sending her your very best wishes and good luck. Miss Cummings will 
become year 4’s new full time teacher, whilst Mrs Whittingham is still on maternity leave. Miss 
Cummings has continued to teach the children since September so she already knows them and they 
love her! 
 
In Year 6, Mr Thomas will become the full time teacher. He is a highly experienced and dedicated 
Key Stage Two teacher and we are so excited for him to join our team. He has been in working with 
the children over the last fortnight and cannot wait to get started after the holidays.  
 
Miss Coverdale will resume her duties as our Deputy Headteacher and offer cover support for class 
teachers whilst also supporting me in the smooth running of the school.  
 
Miss Cinelioglu is getting married over the half term holiday and her name will become  Mrs Stewart. 
Congratulations Miss C! We look forward to seeing the photographs.  
 
It is also with great sadness that the Queen of Eastway, Mrs Cullen will be retiring at the end of the 
year. We are devastated to be losing our outstanding nursery teacher with all her expertise and 
knowledge of our families. I know that she also taught and supported many of you and has been an 
integral part of the Eastway family and had such impact on so many over the years. We will make 
sure she gets the send-off and celebration of her service that she deserves.  
 
With best wishes for a lovely half term holiday. We look forward to seeing the children back in 
school bright and early on Monday 28th February. There is so much to look forward to in the coming 
term, we are very excited. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Mrs Morris 

Headteacher 
 
 

 


